
Two Wood Drawn Pairs Competition

Due to low numbers, the  Services  Tournament on Saturday 11th

February 2017 has been cancelled. We are looking to replace this
with a two wood drawn pairs competition. All rounds to be played
on Saturday 11th February 2017 between 12 – 6pm.  Final  to be
played over finals weekend on 1st or 2nd April 2017. Pairs will be
chosen from two pools of experienced and inexperienced bowlers
dependent  on  time  players  have  been  bowling,  their  preferred
position and the number of entries. Cash prizes for the winners,
runner  up  and  losing  semi-finalists.  £2.50  per  person  to  enter.
Rules & format to be agreed once entry numbers known

If  you  are  interested  in  entering,  please see fixtures  board  and
register your interest by Saturday 4th February 2017.

The Saturday roll up between 12-2pm on 11th February 2017 will be
cancelled  if  this  competition  goes  ahead.  Apologies  for  any
inconvenience.

Paul Varley 17th January 2017


